
 

 

Mayfield and District Newsletter October 2022 
 

You are probably thinking, “We have only just had the September newsletter.” It is 
true that this one is hot on its heels! I think it is better to publish before the monthly 
meeting rather than after and so this issue will not contain a review of the latest 
speaker.  
You may have been in the queue waiting for your flu injection when someone offered 
you a U3A leaflet. I thought it was an ideal opportunity to recruit new members and 
my thanks to Carol Bossom and Sue Hanley who distributed the publicity. 
My thanks also to Madelyn Meredith who has offered to help with the newsletter. We 
always welcome any help however large or small, as we are a small committee trying 
to fulfil many roles. 
        

 
 

 
Do you recognise this sculpture? What is it called? Where is it? 

 
News from the Groups 
Are you interested in History, Poetry or French conversation? 
These groups are looking for new members. 
Due to demand we plan to launch Book Club Chapter 3. If you want to be in at the 
beginning and help to shape it and have a say when it should meet contact Anna. 
annathompson54@gmail.com or 872643 
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Dates for the Diary 
 
OCTOBER 
Tuesday 18 October 2.30pm doors open 2.00pm 
Heathfield U3A Monthly Meeting at Heathfield Community Centre, Sheepsetting Lane, 
TN21 0XG 
“Why a Good Night’s Sleep Matters”- Peter Venn, retired anaesthetist who ran the 
sleep investigation unit at East Grinstead Hospital. 
Thursday 20 October  
Joy Dyson speaking about Chailey Heritage, a special school for children with 
neurodisabilities, high health needs and associated learning difficulties. 
Friday 21 October 
Rotherfield Players present Curtain Call (a comedy) by Bettine Manktelow 
A few of us will be going to the performance at 7.30 on Friday 21 October. If you 
would like to join us please buy your own tickets and let me know so that we can look 
out for you. marybrentnallu3a@gmail.com 
Sunday 23 October  - 12.0 0 at The Abergavenny Arms, Frant TN3 9DB 
Our Sunday Lunches have proved popular and if you would like to join this one please 
contact, carol.bossom@btinternet.com  or 872571 
 

 
 
NOVEMBER 
Tuesday 15 November Heathfield Monthly Meeting 
Shackleton, The Man and The Myths with Michael Smith 
Thursday 17 November 
The Goose is Getting Fat Christmas Traditions with Imogen Corrigan 
Imogen is one of our most popular speakers so make sure you don’t miss this one. 
 

DECEMBER 

Thursday 15 December U3A Christmas Lunch  

Our final event in the Memorial Hall before our meetings move to Five Ashes Village Hall. 

Details to follow but get the date in your diary 
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